
NIARA, INC MEETING MINUTES 

AUGUST 8, 1029 

The meeting of the NIARA, inc. was held at Richard’s Restaurant in Auburn, IN with 36 members and 4 

visitors present.  All were self introduced. 

The Secretary’s report was read and accepted with a motion by Leonard Shaffer and seconded by Mike 

Warner. 

The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted with  a motion by Jack Dold and seconded by Roger 

Correa. 

A report on the lst Auburn Hamfest was given by Jeff Delucenay and John Chalmers.  It was a success 

and decision was made to do it again  in 2020. 

The K9A special events station will operate on Labor Day weekend August 30 thru September 1.  Jeff has 

signup sheets.  Please sign up to help.  The paper and printing for this event has been donated.  

Farnsworh Special Event will be in Ft. Wayne on August 17, 2019. 

Internet Coordinator, Richie Short has updated Flicker Instagram- Extra space is available and everyone 

can join Facebook. 

Traffic handling will be on net a couple times a week for practice. 

Logging software will be the subject on August 20, 2019.  General license classess will begin in 

November or December.   Code classes willl be at a later date. 

John Chalmers has the W9OU patches available.  The 1st one to members is free and any extras will be 

$2.00 each. 

Indiana Parks on the Air (POTA) and Ohio Parks on the Air are coming soon.  Contact John  

Rostorfer to participate. 

Science Central  Ham/Radio exhibit in still in talking stage 

VEC testing session  is August 10, Fort Wayne Area Boy Scout Office, 9-11 A.M. 

50/50 drawing of $98.00 was won by Dennis Brink – second month in a row- Congratulations to Dennis 

and Thank You for donating the winnings back to the Association. 

Meeting was adjourned.  

 


